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MAW Picnic Show & Tell 

Table 

MAW 4th Annual Picnic 

EXCELLENT!! 

A good time was had by all attendee’s 
at the 4th annual MAW picnic held at 

the meeting site in Holly. 

Great friends and great food made for 

a wonderful afternoon.   

Some interesting items were also 
brought in for the “Show & Tell” ta-

ble.   

Pictures of the event are shown on this 

and previous pages of the newsletter. 

Thanks to all that attended. 

 

Clarence Gordon, Lynn Grenier, and 

Bob Shepard checking out the table. 

Dennis Liggett  

Demonstration 

Don’t forget to mark your calendar for 
the upcoming Dennis liggett demon-

stration on September 8 & 9. 

Remember, this is a FREE two day 

demonstration to all MAW members.  

Dennis will be covering: 

Day 1:  Intro to the skew chisel 

         Twist intro, open & closed  

            Twisted laminated goblet 

             Twisted finiale, or pigtail 

 

Day 2:    Mystery salt shaker 

                 Canteen 

                  Threaded Box 

                  Stone inlay hollow form 

                      

Demonstration will run from 9:00 am 

till 4:00 pm each day.  

Breakfast (8:30am) and lunch 
(12:30pm) will be provided by the 

club. 

Guests will be invited to attend at 
$70.00 per person for the two days or 

$40.00 for one day. 

*Please also remember this will also 
take the place of our regular monthly 
meeting.  There will be NO meeting 

on September 2. 



2 

Dues:  

   $95.00/year. This fee 
includes AAW plus local 
dues..    

Remit at the December 
meeting or by mail to: 

Tim Morris, Treasurer         
1673 Woodlake Circle            
Brighton, MI  48116 

 

Meetings: 

will now be held from 1 
– 3 p.m. on the first Sun-
day of the month at the 
workshop of: 

Dave Gordon 

10621 Milford Rd.  

Holly, Michigan  48442 

 

NEXT Meet-
ing/Demo 

September 8&9, 
2007 

 
Space Available 

Ohio Turning Symposium 

To: Club Presidents 

Re: Turning 2007 in Cincinnati, October 12, 13, 14, 2007 

This is a reminder that if your members have not registered for our Symposium this fall, there is still 
time.  We have booked a great cast of turners which include Trent Bosch, Nick Cook, Clay Foster, 

Matthew Hill, Mark Kauder, Graeme Priddle, Mark Sfirri, and Molly Winton. 

In the past we have filled up, but this year we have increased the quota by about 25 due to the new 

larger dining hall.  

We still have about 50 spaces left and a few dorm beds.  The motel on site is filled.  If some of your 
members desire to attend, please encourage them to send in their registrations.  We would appreciate 

it if you could advertise this in your newsletter and announce it at any upcoming meetings. 

 

 Our web site is www.ovwg.org where they can download the registration form.  Thanks for your 

help. 

David Morrical, President 

Ohio Valley Woodturners Guild 

 

 

 
Busy at the Grill  

Catching up on the day’s events 

 

Picnic Show & Tell Table 
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Calendar 
The calendar listings are an attempt 
to keep you up to date on upcoming 
MAW events, as well as other 
events of particular interest to 

woodturners. 

 

• Dennis Liggette— September 8 
& 9 demonstration.  MAW lo-

cation in Holly, Mi.    

• October 7, 2007— Mike Foydel 
demonstration on Power thread 

cutting—MAW meeting 

• Woodturning Weekend..August 
24, 25, 26...Bluewater and De-
troit turners are sponsoring.  

Contact Mike Foydel at: mfoy-

del@comcast.net 
 

• Ohio Symposium— October 12, 

13, 14.   (see this newsletter) 

 

 

Thanks goes out to all who brought 
in the great food and fixings for the 

wonderful picnic. 

Photo’s 

Photographs for this months 
“Between-Turns” were provided by  
Bob Roehrig.  If you have digital 
photo’s that you would like to have 
considered for use in the newsletter, 

please send them to the editor at: 

rroehrig@charter.net 

 

Editorial Information 

 

This newsletter is by and for the 

members.  The editor welcomes 

any  written materials and will pro-

vide assistance with getting your 

information into publishable form 

if you want.  DEADLINE IS 

THE FIRST MONDAY OF 

THE MONTH.  Contact me with 

your ideas and drafts by phone at 

810-750-9132 by E-mail at  rroe-

hrig@charter.net or mail them to: 

Bob Roehrig 

2322 Grove Park Rd. 

Fenton, Mi  48430 

 

 

Fluted vases from the 06 National 

convention in Louisville 

Open Segmented vase from the 06 

National Convention in Louisville 

 

MAW WEBSITE 
Please visit the clubs website at 

www.michiganwoodturner.org 

 

If you have a favorite turning you 
would like to have posted in the 
GALLERY on the clubs website, 
please email a digital photograph 

of your project to: 

rroehrig@charter.net 
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Quick & Easy Threaded Inserts For Urns 
 

 

Here’s how I put ABS plastic threaded inserts on my urns.  Sorry for the poor photos but this was a quickie.  Please note I do most of my 

turning outboard so the perspective may confuse you a bit. 

 

 

Start with a 1 ½ “ ABS drain pipe cleanout available from any hardware store. 

 

 

 

Mount the female part in expansion jaws.  Use a scrapper to remove the little gripper knobs and the raised lettering on the face of the female 

part.  Cut a 1/8 ” deep grove about 1/8 ” in from the face of the piece to create a flange. 
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Then part the piece of about ¼” thick. 

 

 

Here are the female threads glued into the neck of the urn. 
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Grip the square end of the male part in a chuck. 

 

 

Part off about ¼” of the male threads. 
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Turn a tennon on the underside of the urn lid to fit the male threads. You can then reverse the lid and use the tennon to hold the lid while 

turning the top side. 

 

 

 

MAW Mentors 
If you would like help getting started in woodturning or help with working out a problem, feel free to call any 
of the names listed below.  As always, there is NO CHARGE  to members of the Michigan Association of 

Woodturners. 

                                                          Tom Mogford………………810-629-6176 

                                                          Pete Buccellato……………..248-634-7622 

                                                          Bill Magee  (Pen Turning)………..734-981-6117 

                                                          Herman Spaeth……………...248-486-4720 

                                                          John Becker (mugs, goblets, pipes)…248-851-0437 

                                                          Bob Shepard (segmented, staves, Rose engine) ...517-655-3967 


